
Government 
Administrative Office 

NOTICE 
Meeting Cancellation/Rescheduling 

In accordance with BC ResoluƟon # 11‐13‐24‐K, Seƫng the Oneida Business CommiƩee 
Regular MeeƟng and ExecuƟve Session Discussion Schedule, the Chairman, after 
consultaƟon with the Secretary, has canceled the Wednesday, September 24, 2025, 
regular OBC meeƟng due to lack of quorum.

The Oneida Business Committee understands there are items that cannot wait until 
the October 8, 2025, regular BC meeting and items that cannot be addressed via 
e-poll.  Therefore, the regular BC meeting is rescheduled to Friday, September 26, 
2025, from 8:30 a.m. to NOON.  

There are no changes to the submission deadline; items are due on Tuesday, 
September 16, 2025.  Only time sensitive items will be addressed; please be mindful 
when submitting items for this agenda.

Please take note of this schedule change and share with areas and the community as 

needed.  

QuesƟons on this announcement can be directed to the Government AdministraƟve 

Office by calling 920‐869‐4364 or sending an email to Secretary@oneidanaƟon.org. 




